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Across

1 Handier for learners 
to arrange a mock 
before the big day 
(9,6)

8 One leaves it to the 
last minute and then 
eats too much (7)

10 Suitcase of money 
helps one to be 
comfortable (7)

11 Targets results (5)

12 Doorbells are used 
judiciously around 
red light district (9)

13 Dressing down in kilt 
for tango dance (7,2)

15 Medal arrangement 
(5)

16 Avoid combination of 
upper and downer (5)

18 Necessarily 
protecting design of 
couch with fold out 
bed (4,5)

20 Bury a mix of free 
ingredients in hamper 
(9)

23 Head of the arch (5)

24 Arranged to have a 
line for the party 
(5,2)

25 Hard surface has cell 
structure (7)

26 Winner glad to spend 
like crazy to help 
arrange celebrations 
(7,8)

Down

1 He is in romantic 
whirl wind and there 
may be financial 
benefits to the 
relationship (4,6,2-3)

2 Warm inside with 
frozen fog 
suspending all the 
action (9)

3 Gentle massage in the 
bed (5)

4 Science practical or 

taking notes can be 
tiresome (9)

5 PR vision (5)

6 Chewed pen tip 
leaked (7)

7 Allocated number is 
required to interview 
for work in union 
buildings (8,7)

9 She is known for 
having frequent 
showers (5)

14 Pet subject put to the 
test (6,3)

15 Fences for creating a 
private space to the 
side (3-6)

17 Flat is not in good 
order (7)

19 With a fever you 
need to relax (5)

21 Bones all joining at 
the centre (5)

22 Stand at ease as the 
drill ends (5)


